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Notice 

 

All the students of MLIS 4
th

 semester (Batch 2020) are informed that their regular class work 

shall commence from 19
th

 July, 2022. All the students are directed to be regular.  

All those students who shall be falling short of mandatory attendance at the end of the 

semester will be barred from appearing in the Term End Examination.  

 

 

       Sd/-  
             Prof Shabir A Ganaie  

Head of the Department  
 

Copy to:  

1. All Faculty Members for information  

2. Class Representative of MLIS 4th  semester  

3. Departmental Website 

4. Notice Board.  

 


